
 

RESPONSE TO OIA 2018-13737 

By email 

10 August 2018 

File Ref:  OIAP-7-6465 

 

Simon Pleasants 

President 

Johnsonville Community Association  

fyi-request-8371-ba5d5e5a@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Mr Pleasants  

Request for information OIA 2018-137 

I refer to your request for information dated 23 July 2018, which was received by Greater 

Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) on 23 July 2018. You have requested the following 

information: 

“The Johnsonville Community Association continues to be interested in the Greater 

Wellington Regional Council rates, and the Transport Rates in particular. 

Could you please provide a copy of the Regional Transport Rate calculation spreadsheet(s) 

used to calculate the Regional Transport Rate in the 2005/06 Annual Plan? 

-- The original spreadsheet is requested in its complete and original format. 

-- Any spreadsheets linked to the main calculation spreadsheet are also requested.” 

 

GWRC’s response follows: 

Attached is a copy of the spreadsheet used to calculate the transport rate in the 2005/06 

Annual Plan.  
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If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to 

request an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Act. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Wayne Hastie  

General Manager, Public Transport 

 

Encl:  Spreadsheet 


